
           LEMOORE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

                                                                                      

                             PRESS RELEASE LPD CASE L2403223 

 
On  November 22nd, 2024, at approximately 10:30 P.M., LPD Officers were dispatched to 

the 500 block of E Hanford Armona Rd. in the city of Lemoore regarding gun shots being heard in the 
area. Officers arrived on scene and located a male juvenile victim with a gunshot wound.  The 
victim was transported by EMS but subsequently pronounced deceased during medical treatment.  

This investigation is ongoing anyone with information is asked to please contact the 
Lemoore Police Department Detectives Division at 559-924-9574.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


